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Thank you, Co-facilitators, Excellencies, ladies and gentlemen, 

The National Marine Educators Association, NMEA, is honored to be a part of this Preparatory 
Meeting for the 2020 Ocean Conference to help support the effective implementation of SDG 
14. 

Founded in the United States in 1976, NMEA is a member-based organization of classroom 
teachers, informal educators, professors, scientists, 


